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REGIONALS 
Congratulations to all our soloists and groups who participated in the Thanksgiving weekend regionals in 
Philadelphia.  Caitlin Worthey (10), Julianna Harkins (11) and Noelle Zielenbach (19) have all qualified to 
participate in the World Championships in Belfast this spring!  Good Luck Girls! 
 
COMPETITION 
Please remember to sign up for the Marie Moore Feis in Scotch Plains.  It is on March 5th at Scotch Plains 
Fanwood High School.  Last year a lot of us got closed out.  Go to the website www.mariemoore-
irishdance.com to find the feis details.  Ask your teacher what to sign up for.  Please do not sign up late and do 
not call the feis organizers if you get closed out (it’s embarrassing for me). 
 
SHEA-JENNINGS FEIS 
We are also sponsoring a feis on Saturday, May 6th at David Brearly High School in Kenilworth.  We are 
looking for volunteers.  Please sign the poster board in the waiting room or call the studio.  We need plenty of 
help, especially an hour here and there at the doors and/or stages. 
 
RECITAL 
Every year we have a recital at Cranford High School.  This year’s recital will be held June 2.  We have 
already started our recital numbers.  Please call me at home (272-6130) immediately if you cannot attend.  I 
will assume your child can dance if I don’t hear from you.  More details to follow… 
 
PAYMENT 
Please remember that you commit to this studio and you are required to pay every month.  Makeup classes are 
available on Saturdays at noon.  You’re required to pay no later than the 15th of every month.  After that time a 
10% late fee will be added to your balance. 
 
ADULT CLASSES 
Please come out to dance.  We have older students who are practicing for their teacher’s licenses.  We really 
need you to help them.  If you have a student in the school, your fee is 1.00 per evening.  Classes will be held 
Tuesday nights at 7:00.  Please call the office now.  The first night will be in January. 
 
DRESS AND SHOE SALE 
Please bring your dresses and shoes for sale on Saturday, Feb. 24th at 2:00pm.  Label your dress with white 
masking tape inside the dress.)  Put your shoes in a ziplock bag also labeled with name and phone number.  I 
will price shoes and dresses if you are unsure of the resale value. 
 
OIREACHTAS 
Anyone interested in doing group dances for the regional championships in November, please call me no later 
than March 1.  This is open to Novice, Prizewinner and Champion dancers only. 
 
SUMMER CAMP 
Camp will be held three weeks in July (starting July 10th).  Brochures will be available shortly at the studio.  
Please sign up no later than March 1st.  I can only handle 30 students per week so don’t disappoint your child.  
If you are interested in all three weeks, please call me immediately so I can reserve your spot. 


